
FILED 8/13/2018 

State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 05257-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

August 13,2018 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 Sil l!~ lARD O A K BOUL EVARD 

T ALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Doug Wright, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering /N 
RE: Docket No. 20 150083-EG - Petition for approval of demand-side management plan 

of Duke Energy Florida, Inc. 

Please file the attached, "Letter to Mr. Matthew R. Bernier dated August 13, 20 18," in the above 
referenced docket fi le. 

Thank you. 

DW/pz 

Attachment 



COMMISSIONERS: 

ART GRAHAM, CHAIRMAN 

JULIE I. BROWN 

DONALD J. POLMANN 

GARY F. CLARK 

ANDREW GILES FAY 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
DIVISION OF ENGINEERING 

TOM BALLINGER 

DIRECfOR 

(850) 413-6910 

Public Service Commission 

Mr. Matthew R. Bernier 
Duke Energy Florida, Inc. 
1 06 East College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
matthew. bemier@duke-energy .co1n 

August 13, 2018 

VIA EMAIL & US MAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20150083-EG (Duke Energy Florida, Inc.)- Revisions to Program Standards­
Better Business Program 

Dear Mr. Bernier: 

On August 20, 2015, the Commission issued Order No. PSC-15-0332-PAA-EG in Docket No. 
20 150083-EG, approving the Demand Side Management (DSM) Plan for Duke Energy Florida (DEF) 
and granting staff administrative authority to approve program standards. DEF filed program 
participation standards on October 16, 2015, which were administratively approved on October 29, 
2015. 

On July 18, 2018, DEF filed a letter requesting approval of modifications to its Better Business 
Program standards. Staff subsequently requested additional information from DEF and on August 2, 
2018, DEF submitted additional modifications to its Better Business Program standards. On August 3, 
2018, DEF filed a revised version of the modifications to correct a typographical error. The 
Commission staffhas reviewed the requested modifications dated August 3, 2018, and has determined 
them to be consistent with the DSM Plan approved by the Commission in Order No. PSC-15-0332-
PAA-EG. It is my understanding that the retail customer will continue to receive the authorized rebate 
either directly or through a discount from the participating contractor. Staff requests that DEF notify 
the Commission prior to any additional changes being made to the program standards as filed. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Tom Ballinger, Director 
Division of Engineering 

TB:DW:pz 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20150083-EG) 
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